
September 27 has been declared a National
Holiday to celebrate the achievements of Julien
Alfred. As a result of this announcement, the
School Professional Development Day planned
for the 27th will be moved to September 30.
So, there will be NO classes for students at
ISSL on either September 27 or September 30.
The office will be open and teachers working
together on the 30th of September.


